
Statement that Job Impact Statement is not required 

     The proposed rule should not have an adverse impact on jobs.  The proposal simply conforms the regulation 

to the statute taking effect January 1, 2023, which changes the calculation for claimant’s attorney’s fees (and 

licensed representatives). 

 


